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Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 
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June 21, 2017 

 

  

 

Bernadette Dodge 

1469 Albany Avenue 

St Paul MN 55108-2503 

 

VIA EMAIL:  dmtngrrl@gmail.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 1469 Albany Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Dodge: 

 

This is to inform you that at a Legislative Hearing on June 20, 2017, an update was provided on 

whether the nuisance/dangerous garage structure and overgrown and dead vegetation were 

abated.  The inspector reported that the garage structure was abated and the matter is resolved 

but not the overgrown and dead vegetation was not; therefore, the Department of Safety & 

Inspections to purse with the abatement of the vegetation.   

 

If you wish to contest to this finding, the City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for 

Wednesday, June 21, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Lisa Martin 
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